
INFORMATIONAL 
 

INDIAN RIVER COUNTY 
INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET 
              
 
TO:  Members of the Board of County Commissioners 
 
DATE:  June 17, 2021 
 
SUBJECT: Distinguished Budget Presentation Award 
  Fiscal Year 2020/2021 
 
FROM: Kristin Daniels 
  Director, Management & Budget 
              
 
Following is notification received from the Government Finance Officers Association (GFOA) 
awarding Indian River County, Florida, the Distinguished Budget Presentation Award for the 
current fiscal year 2020/2021.  A Certificate of Recognition has also been presented to the Office 
of Management & Budget as the department designated as being primarily responsible for 
having achieved the award.  This is the thirtieth consecutive year that the Office of Management 
& Budget has received this award. 
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